
CLARK BOROUGH 

September 7, 2021 - 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

READING OF MINUTES  

TREASURER’S REPORT  

 

VISITORS 

  

UNFINISHED BUSINESS  

Doug Robbins wants discussion on the Tara crosswalk, Agreement states the Borough can paint the 

crosswalk lines. 

Discussion on possibly extending the due date for files from Winslow Engineering. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Trick or Treat hours 

DEP provided affidavit to deregulate the Borough from Water testing based on usage.  

Hazard Mitigation Plan update 

Ken Mattocks is requesting full or partial reimbursement for grass see he laid on the property line.  The  

majority was on Borough property.  The total amount is $209.85.  

                   

QUESTIONS FOR ATTORNEY MADDEN 

 

CORRESPONDENCE AND OTHER COMMUNICATIONS 

  

OFFICIALS AND COMMITTEES 

 Sewer Committee  

 Highways - Milton Street drainage discussion regarding usage of ARPA funds to replace the 60+ year      

                                old drainage pipes.                

Finance, Insurance, Pension, Personnel  

Fire  

Police  

Building, Park & Recreation  

Boroughs Association and Council of Governments  

 Code Enforcement/ Zoning Officer 

 Storm Water  

 Mayor 

 President of Council  

 

PAYMENT OF BILLS 

 

ADJOURNMENT 


